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November 17, 2022

Margarett Zilligen

Senior Attorney

Real Estate Division

Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
of Greater Chicago

100 E. Erie Street, Room 301

Chicago, lllinois 60611

Office: 312-751-5805

Email: ZilligenM@mwrd.org

RE: DCC Propane

Dear Margarett Zilligen:

The Village of Lemont understands that the District has received a request from DCC Propane to
continue its lease and use of MCP 23.10. The Village of Lemont has no objection to the request

of DCC Propane.

If you need anything else you may contact me at 630-243-2709 or gschafer@lemont.il.us

Sincerely,

by

George J. Schafer
Village Administrator
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